
	
  

Dear [MENTOR NAME], 
 
On behalf of the students who participated in Big Ideas@ Berkeley this year, I want to 
thank you for your wonderful enthusiasm and support! Your feedback and mentorship 
challenged and inspired these students to develop inventive and viable projects. They 
could not have done it without you!   
 
We hope that the process was an interesting and rewarding one for you too, and to that 
end, we'd appreciate your feedback on improving the mentorship program for next year.   
Please consider taking a few moments to participate in this short survey: [URL TO 
GOOGLE DOC RSVP FORM]. Your responses will help us better support students and 
their big ideas in years to come! 
 
Thank you again for supporting students with Big Ideas! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
The Big Ideas Team 
 


